
 
East Hamilton City 2 

Correspondence - Working Group Meeting #3 

 

 

1. December 12, 2015 - School Drop-off/Pick-up Areas & Interior/Exterior Modernization 

 
I was wondering if in the accommodation Review for Elizabeth Bagshaw & Sir Wilfred Laurier: 
 
1. Will there be changes made to address the problems associated with dropping off and pickup of 
children from the school. This seems to be a major problem for parents and busses. I think it's just a 
matter of time before somebody gets hurt. There should be a wider road in front of school with 
adequate parking or perhaps and parking lot. Also as I have seen at other schools a drop off and pick 
up area for parents so parking is not required. 
 
2. Will anything be done to the exterior and interior and property of the school to modernize it to 
make the school more inviting to students not just look like some rundown school. 
 
From: Rick - community member

 
 
 

 


